
Secwepemc
Language Classes 

Starting Soon!

Beginners Level One Class 
Starting on Wednesday, 

November 8th, 2017
6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.
@ Chief Atahm School

Advanced Class 
Starting on Tuesday, 
November 7th, 2017

4:30 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.
@ Chief Atahm School

Open to Everyone! Call for more info 1-250-679-8837


